
                  

 

 

 

Re: Municipal Parking Lots - March 3rd/4th 

 

 

City Council, 

​
During the first week of March (3rd & 4th), WCI is hosting the OFSAA Boys’ “A” Basketball 
tournament. OFSAA is a provincial tournament attended by 20 total schools over 3-4 days. 

The organizing committee was wondering if it was possible the surrounding municipal lots in proximity 
to WCI have their restrictions lifted for those first two days of the competition. Our other host schools 
(St. Mary’s CHS and College Avenue SS) have sufficient parking and do not have to worry about 
parking enforcement. With hundreds of visitors in Woodstock over the 3-4 days it would benefit the 
community to allow restriction-free parking in the Friendly City. Woodstock’s downtown core will 
benefit greatly from additional bodies eating and shopping in our local options. Please advise. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. ​                         ​ ​
​ ​  

 

 

Eric Molinaro​
WCI Teacher / OFSAA Convenor 
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